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 BAY CITY NOON OPTIMIST NOONER 
“Optimist International’s Club of The Year, 2013-2014” 

Official Publication of the Bay City Noon Optimist Club 
April 30 and May 7, 2019 

Meeting Every Tuesday, Boys & Girls Club   12:15 p.m.  

Remember to check out our social media sites: 
          Face Book:   Bay City Noon Optimist     Web page:  baycitynoonoptimist.org 

LUNCHEON NOTES 
 

April 30:  23 members and 1 guest at today’s meeting.  Our guest was John Dallas. 
John has submitted his membership application. 
 

 President Rich inducted Holli St. Laurent, Julie Kukla, and Tim Murray as new 
members of our club.  On behalf of all our club members I would like to say 
Welcome!! 
 

 Our program today was our BCNOC officer elections for the 2019-2020 Optimist 
year.  I am happy to announce that our officer line up for next year is as follows: 
  

       President:  Carrie Rostollan.      Vice President:  Roberta Spencer
 Treasurer:  Leighsa Otto         Secretary:  Kate Young 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Leighsa and Kate’s remaining 1 year on the Board will be open positions effective 

October 1, 2019 and will be addressed at an upcoming Board Meeting. 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

President Rich 
 Paul and Marlene are working with the Tall Ships committee and are looking for 
    volunteers to work the craft area.  If interested please contact Marlene or Paul. 
 

 Birthday Party at the Mission will be May 23.  Volunteers are always needed 
 

 Hampton Hawks assembly will be May 3rd at 9:00 am 
 

 Officially inducted Tim Murray, Julie Kukla, and Holli St. Laurent into our club 
 

  

Karen M 
 Optimist International Foundation “Dime-a-Day” program was explained and she 
has the donation forms if you need one. 
 

Chief Rick 
 The 1st annual BCNOC Golf outing will be June 17, 2019.  Sponsorships are 
available as follows:  Hole Sponsor-$100;  Dinner Sponsor—$600.  We will need 
many volunteers, and Golfers,  to make this event a success.  Please see flier 
attached to this bulletin 
 

FINES , HAPPY  BUCKS, “JUST BECAUSE”, MEMBERS IN THE NEWS  
 

 “Happy Bucks”:  Sandy D, Grandson’s 16th birthday.   
 

 “Fines”:  None proposed “Just Because”:  Karen 
 

50/50 and “QUARTER CUP” 
 

Carole Archangeli was not present to collect her winnings, and Tim M. Drew the 
wrong card.  The pot still continues to grow since Guy won it a couple of months ago. 

PROGRAM for TUESDAY 
 

May 14:  BCNOC Board Meeting Report 
 

********************************************** 
 

May 12:  Mothers Day 
 

May 13:  BCNOC Board Meeting 
 Thumb Bank and Trust, Bay City 3:45 p.m. 
 

May 14:  BCNOC Board Meeting Report 
 

May 21:  “Field Trip” 
 Bay County Historical Museum 
 

May 15:  Sip’n Swirl at Studio 23 
 

June 17:  BCNOC Golf Outing Fund Raiser 
 Maple Leaf Golf Course 
 

June 30—July 3  Optimist International Convention 
 Louisville, Kentucky 
 

August 23-25:  Michigan District Convention 
 DoubleTree Hotel, Bay City 
  

****************************************************** 
 
 
 

 
 
May 2        Rob Short 
  
May 4        Sandy Dabrowski   
 
May 4        Dr. Kellie Treichel  
 
May 15        Paige Bremer  
 
May 16        Dana Monville  
 
May 18        Corrine Bloomfield  
 
May 19        Marlene Mika    
 
May 22        Michelle Staudacher  
 
May 27        Randy Shelagowski 
  
 

2019-2021 
 

Paul Gaiser  Karen Monville 
 

Linda Kahler  Sue Carmien 

2019-2020 
 

Bobbi Gellise  Sue Cornejo 
 

Leighsa Otto  Kate Young 
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MEETING NOTES 
 
May 7:  18 members and 1 guest today.  Our guest was our speaker Tera Szeliga, Director of Marketing for United Way of Bay County.  Tera spoke 
on the different programs United Way has, and how they work in Bay County.  One particular program she covered was the Helen Wirt Lee Back To 
School Clothing Program.  Our club has supported this program in the past, and I believe we may again in the future.  In 2018, the program sent over 
1200 students back to school with new shoes and clothes.  Tera also shared a moving story of a girl that started to cry when she received a pair of 
shoes with the price tag still on it, and when asked why she was crying, she stated that she had never had a new pair of shoes.   
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

President Rich: 
 Tall Ships return July 19-21st and they are looking for volunteers. 
 

 Camel races will be November 9 at the LFA Hall on Amelith Road.  More information coming soon. 
 

 Thanked Karen M, Dana, John D, and Holli St. L for being at the Hampton Hawks Assembly 
 
 

Bobbi 
 The Children’s Birthday Party at the Mission will be May 23rd and help will be needed 
 

Jeff 
 Bike rides will continue on Wednesdays weather permitting.  If the weather is poor,  watch your E-mail for an alternative event that evening.   
 

 Sip-N-Swirl will be May 15th at Studio 23.  This is a fundraising event for Studio 23. 
 

 Bay Area Chamber After Hours will be May 16th at the USS Edson.   
 

Roberta 
 The BCNOC Golf Outing is coming along with teams signing up.  Please see the flier attached to this bulletin 
  

50/50 and QUARTER CUP 
 

Jerry Lombardo missed out on a fist full of money from the “Quarter Cup” drawing, and Marlene was unable to draw the correct card in the 50/50.  The pot 
now stands at around $90 with 44 cards left. 
 

FINES, HAPPY BUCKS, JUST BECAUSE,  BIRTHDAYS 
 

“Happy Bucks”;    
 Sue C, Her husband Art, waselected to the chair of Grand Knight of the K of C in Linwood, so she now carries the title of Lady.  So, does that  
  make her  THE  “Lady Of The Knight” ?  Hmmmm….. 
 

 Julie K, Son Nolan, who attends Alma College is studying abroad in Germany.  Son Avery, attending Ferris College, has an Internship.   
  Son Zack had a successful year at Wayne State 
 

Roberta 
 Surprise 70th Birthday for her husband Spence.  A Birdie at Golf.  For Nurses Week 
 

Debbie V 
 Daughter graduating from U of M with a Masters Degree 
 

Marlene 
 Good Samaritan Rescue Mission adding a Youth Shelter for kids 12-17 later this year.  Son moved to Seatle, Washington, Dog was at the  
 sitters.  Husband working out of town.  She was officially an “Empty Nester” for a short time. 
     

“Just Because”:  Jeff and Karen  “Birthdays”:  None admitted to.  “Fines”:  Karen fined herself saying she must have said something  
“Non   Optimistic during the past week. 

 

 

**************************************************************************************** 
 



NEW MEMBER INCENTIVES 
 

During the Centennial year (2018-2019), Optimist International does offer us some membership incentives to assist us for the 2018-2019 Optimist 
year, which are as follows: 
            
        Persons under 30 years of age can join for $50 dues for the first year,  with no application fee. 
 

        Persons involved in the education system can join for $50 dues for  the first year, with no application fee.  This is not only for  Teachers but is  
   for anyone in the education system, currently working or retired. 
 

        “Homecoming” membership incentive is for former members who would like  to renew their membership during this Centennial Optimist year.    

   Their dues are $50 for the first year, with no application fee. 

 

***************************************************************************************************************** 

President Rich inducting new members.  Pictured are our members and their sponsors: 
 

 Left to Right:   Guy Greve, sponsor, New Member Tim Murray  
                          New Member Julie Kukla, sponsor Karen Monville 

                                 Rick Donahue, sponsor, New Member Holli St. Laurent 
 
Welcome one and all!!! 
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To be so strong that nothing can disturb your peace 
 of mind. 
To talk health, happiness and prosperity to every 
 person you meet. 
To make all your friends feel that there is something 
 in them. 
To look at the sunny side of everything and make 
 your optimism come true. 
To think only of the best, to work only for the best 
 and to expect only the best. 
 

The Optimist Creed 

To be just as enthusiastic about the success of others 
 as you are about your own 
To forget the mistakes of the past and press on to the 
 greater achievements of the future. 
To wear a cheerful countenance at all times and give 
 every living creature you meet a smile. 
To give so much time to the improvement of yourself 
 that you have no time to criticize others. 
To be to large for worry, to noble for anger, too 
 strong for fear, and too happy to permit the 
 presence of trouble 

***************************************************************************************** 
President:  Rich VanTol  Vice President:  Carrie Rostollan   Treasurer:  Karen Monville 

 Secretary:  Becky Tillman  Immediate Past President:  Corrine Bloomfield 
**************************************************************************************** 

********************************************************************************************************  

  
   

  Optimist International 
  Friend of Youth 
  Bay City Noon Optimist Club 
 

 

 

        2018-2020 
 Bobbi Gellise           Sue Cornejo 
  

 Leighsa Otto           Kate Young 

                                             
Programs:  Corrine Bloomfield                      Essay:    Roberta Spencer                                  Camel Races:  Becky Tillman 
  
Summer Party:  Karen Monville        Oratorical:  Lisa Forrest                                                   Travel and Adventure:    Guy Greve  
 
Youth Appreciation:   Jo Ellen Strieter               Christmas Party:  Karen Monville                        Bulletin:    Dana & Karen Monville 

                                             
N.O.W Program:   Rick Donahue 

2017-2019 
  Rick Donahue                Roberta Spencer  
  

 Debbie VanIdour         Kirsten Wellnitz     

Board of Directors 


